
Ladies 18 Hole Golf League: 
Golf News from Kellie Bilton 

Hello fellow golfers!!! 
    
Hope everyone is having a wonderful summer season whether in Lake 
Fairways or in our Summer homes up north.     

Looks like Dede M, Lisa B, Lucy J, Sung K, Karen P, Francine K, Freda B, 
Michelle G, Mary B, Estelle L, and Lynne F (sorry if I missed anyone) have 
been holding down the fort in N Ft. Myers.  Dede has been sending out the 
weekly games and results.  Way to go ladies!!! 

It has been a very hot summer with lots of wind here in Southern Ontario.  
It has been a challenging summer dealing with this wind and heat at Dover 
Coast where I golf.  It is a links course with different grasses, undulating 
greens (that look like potato chips); no trees but wind that never quits.  
This wind comes off Lake Erie and over 9 holes it will change direction 
quite a few times.  Everyone walks up here … I am usually whining because 
the longer course kicks my butt and walking it adds at least 5 strokes to 
my game (that is my story and I am sticking to it).  

It takes a few games to make the transition back to this course after 
playing for months at Lake Fairways.  I love the shorter course for a 
number of reasons:  par 3’s & 4’s, friends, my own golf cart and time to 
play 18 holes is what it takes me to play 9 up here.  It is always a challenge 
to get the 9 iron and pitching wedge working up north when I return as I 
need to take full swings with follow through.  I have been struggling with 
height on my hybrid’s in the fairways and just realized I am not following 
through on my swing there either…. 
Need to keep working on that.   

Stay tuned for the October article from our President - Gloria Craven. 


